Kansas Public Employees Retirement System (KPERS)

All full-time and permanent part-time employees who enter employment are required to become
members of the Kansas Public Employees Retirement System. A percentage of the employee’s salary is
deducted for this retirement plan. Currently, the State of Kansas pays the amount necessary into the
retirement system to make the annuity fiscally sound. Prior to vesting, an employee who leaves covered
service in Kansas may make application to withdraw the employee portion of the account. Applications
for membership are available from the KPERS agent. He/she will be available to answer specific
guestions regarding the Kansas Public Employees Retirement System at any time during office hours.
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